Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 9:16 AM

To: ‘Eric Kirkegaard'

Cc: Oscar Quiambao; cfasse@btssc.com; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO0003188 - 23990 Hesperian Blvd, Hayward CA

Eric,

Thank you for your prompt response.
Regards,

Keith Nowell

From: Eric Kirkegaard [mailto:EricK@dmi-emk.com]

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 9:14 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Oscar Quiambao <oqg.enterprises@yahoo.com>; cfasse@btssc.com
Subject: RO0003188 - 23990 Hesperian Blvd, Hayward CA

Hi Keith,

The stockpiled gravel was used as backfill to cover the USTs.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

-Eric

Sent from my iPhone



